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Once again our Senior Student of the Week is a shared award recognising the achievements of two 
students, Ella Wisnewski (Taupō Intermediate, Hawera Intermediate, Hawera Primary) and Mila 
Arnold (Taupō Intermediate, Wairakei School), who have contributed significantly to Taupō-nui-a-
Tia College Girls Rugby over five years. Impossible to separate in this context, the two have role 
modelled the cornerstone values to a group ranging from year 9 to 13. As senior leaders they can 
be incredibly proud of a team that has grown over the years into a force in NZ schoolgirls rugby. 
Currently, the Bay of Plenty 1st XV and 10-a-side champions, they are now setting their sights on 
the Condor national sevens tournament. Both Ella and Mia have gained overall endorsements in 
level 1 and level 2 and are well placed to repeat this at level 3 (currently with exactly the same 
number of merit and excellence credits). Next year, Ella will move on to study Human Health and 
Sport Science at Waikato University. Mila’s plans are to study Health Sciences at Otago on her 
path to becoming a physiotherapist. Thank you, Ella and Mila and good luck for the future.  
 
If you know of a young person doing outstanding work in our community that you would like to 
nominate for student of the week, please email their name and the reason you are nominating them 
to: mail@taupocollege.ac.nz 
 

Alistair Froggett, Acting Principal 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


